
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 16, 1931

Messrs. Skinner, Waddell & Wessman 
American Association of Engineers 
20 Vesey Street 
New York City

Gentlemen:

I have read with interest the

proposal of the Association to prepare an 

authoritative book on Vocational Guidance 

in Engineering Lines, through contributions 

of experienced authorities for the benefit 

of prospective engineering students. I 

believe it is of importance and should receive 

active professional cooperation in order that 

it may become the success which it deserves.

Yours faithfully //


